
Posted: 3/25/2021 @ 4:00 pm 

 
TOWN COUNCIL 

OF THE 
TOWN OF GEORGETOWN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

In accordance with the State of Emergency Declaration issued by Governor John 
Carney that became effective on March 13, 2020, and as extended, all public 

meetings of the Town of Georgetown shall be conducted electronically through 
Zoom until further notice to prevent unnecessary public gatherings. 

 
zoom.us/join 

Zoom Meting ID: 942 7957 5076 
Follow Onscreen Instructions 

 
The Town of Georgetown (the “Town”) will hold a Public Hearing on April 14, 2021 to consider 
the following: 
 

Up to $3,750,000 maximum principal amount of the Town’s general 
obligation bonds (the “Bonds”) in order to: (i) currently refinance and 
refund certain indebtedness of the Town consisting of four loans borrowed 
from the United States Department of Agriculture; and (ii) pay the costs of 
issuing the Bonds. 

 
 
The hearing will begin at 6:45 p.m. via Zoom. For more information, please contact the Town 
Administrative Office at (302) 856-7391 any time 8:00 am to 4:30 pm Monday through Friday. It 
is recommended that any written comments be forwarded to the Town Administrative Office, 37 
The Circle, Georgetown, DE 19947 in advance of the meeting to ensure all documentation is 
forwarded to the Council to review prior to the meeting. All interested parties are invited to 
attend. Persons with disabilities requiring special accommodations to attend this meeting should 
contact the Town Office in writing 72 hours in advance of the meeting, stating their needs, in 
order to have them addressed under the requirements of the American with Disabilities Act 
(ADA). Said hearing may be adjourned without further notice.   
 


